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California Proposition 65 

 
 

Compliance Statement                   
 

 

 

 

 
California Proposition 65, known as the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement 
Act of 1986, establishes a list of chemicals which the state of California’s risk 

assessment process has determined to present a risk of cancer, birth defects or other 

reproductive harm. It is also to inform citizens about exposure to such chemicals. 

 

 
Coda Systems Limited confirms that to the best of our knowledge based on the 

information supplied by our suppliers most of our products do not contain any listed 

substances and therefore do not require a California Proposition 65 warning label. 

 

 

Although lead is contained as an alloying agent in brass, when products placed on the 
market by Coda Systems Limited are used as intended, no substances are 

intentionally released nor do the substances contained themselves pose any threat.  
 
 

I can confirm that Coda Systems Limited is committed to comply with regulatory 
compliances and fully understands our obligations regarding the California Proposition 

65 and the need to continually monitor the regularly updated list of substances. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Ian Carne 

Chief Operating Officer 
 
April 2024 
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